
The Two Rivers Coalition is a citizen-based 
group working to protect the health of the 
Black River and Paw Paw River watersheds 

through conservation, education, and advocacy.  

Join us for the fourth 
TRC Annual Meeting 

December 12, 2012 
6:30—9:00 pm 

Van Buren Conference Center, Lawrence, MI 

Featuring: 
Homemade Desserts and Refreshments 

Presentations: 
► Making A Difference: Marcy Colclough, Senior Planner for SW 

Michigan Planning Commission, will overview TRC’s 2012 
projects and accomplishments. 

► Why Swamp Gas Should Make us Happy: Tom Springer, author 
and journalist, will discuss what it takes to make wetlands less 
creepy, more lovable and thus more worthy of protection. 

► A Wetland for Every Occasion:  Matt Meersman, Watershed 
Coordinator for the Van Buren Conservation District, will highlight 
a project identifying high priority wetlands based on a variety of 
water quality and habitat related functions.   

RSVP’s encouraged:  contact Marcy Colclough at 
269-925-1137 x25 or colcloughm@swmpc.org 

www.TwoRiversCoalition.org 


